

GORDON SCHOOL OF ART

2100 S. Oneida Street

Send inquiries to: N651 Norman Road, Kewaunee, WI 54216

Phone: 920 776-1290

1-800-210-1220 (toll free)

e-mail: gordon@newmasters.com website: www.newmasters.com

2nd Quarter 2014-15

Dear Students and Parents:

Welcome to the 2nd quarter of the 2014-15 school year. Classes are held at 2201 South Oneida St. in the former Heid Music building on the corner of Oneida and Marvelle, two blocks south of the Packer practice field. Enter the building on the Marvelle (north) side. The Gordon School of Art Logo is on the window next to the door.) Follow the hallway (there are four turns, marked with arrows) to the classroom (it is off the general purpose room.) Check the Parent/Student Handbook on the web site for more information on the courses, make-up policies etc. I also have copies in class.

<u>NOTE:</u> Tuition is \$120 for the 8-week quarter payable the first class. (New students add a one time \$50 supply fee.) New workbooks for students entering higher levels are \$40 each.

CLASS DAYS AND TIMES

Classes meet once a week for 8 weeks.

Mondays

4:00 – 5:30 PM

Mondays 6:00 – 7:30 PM Thursdays 12:30 – 2:00 PM

Portrait Drawing and Painting Sessions are held at Mason Manor on Thursdays from 2 to 5 PM and are open to anyone. \$5 model fee.

2nd QUARTER CLASS DATES		
Week no.	Mon.	Thur.
1	Nov.10	Nov.13
2	Nov.17	Nov.20
	no classes Thanksgiving	
3	Dec.1	Dec.4
4	Dec.8	Dec.11
5	Dec.15	Dec.18
no classes Dec.21 - Jan.1		
6	Jan.5	Jan.8
7	Jan.12	Jan.15
8	Jan 19	Jan 22

NOTES:

The Thursday 6 PM class now consists mostly of **oil painters**, five of whom are my former **St.**Norbert College students. If any former Gordon School of Art painting students are interested in tuning up their skills, it would be great to have you join us. I have a few drawers in that course as well – and more are welcome, of course. Also, I have room in my **Thursday afternoon class** which runs from 12:30 to 2. **New Businesses** are moving into our building: a meat market, which will be taking up all of the previous Heid Music space, and a beauty shop. This is good news for **Esler and Associates**, the owners of the building. But there is some **construction** going on inside, so please watch your step in the hallway for debris and other possible obstructions – although the workers have been very good about keeping the hallways clear.

Looking forward to seeing everyone and to a mild winter, a happy thanksgiving and a great Christmas and New Year.

John